
29/06/2020 

MR John OConnor 
6 King AVE 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
john@goodradigbee.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am writing regarding Development Application DA2020/0514. I believe this endeavour by 
Trehearne's will add vibrancy and community to the waterfront, injecting life into what is 
currently a dead space, restricted to those who use the marina for water sports. This DA 
means the residents will be able to enjoy the waterfront itself, enjoy each other's company, and 
develop deeper community relations. I endorse it and support it wholeheartedly. 

Sent: 29/06/2020 10:49:30 AM
Subject: Online Submission


